		




		Dear Lions,

			Our thoughts go out to all those affected by the hurricane in Texas, USA. In times of crisis, Lions are often among the first to offer critical supplies of food, water, temporary shelter, and clothing. Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF) is right there beside them, ready to support their efforts with fundraising assistance through disaster relief grant programs. 
 
Your generous donations to LCIF enable us to respond swiftly wherever and wherever the need exists. Please consider making a donation LCIF's disaster fund today so that we may continue to provide help and hope to those who need it most. 
 
Sincerely,
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